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MAKE A DIFFERENCE IN
THE LIFE OF A STUDENT

Here is an opportunity to support a
student in learning English. Students
at the Charlotte County Public
Schools need our support to become
more proficient in English literacy. 

Training provided. No
previous teaching
experience is needed.

if interested, send an email to
immigrationjusticeuu@gmail.com
with your phone number and time
availability. 

We look forward to providing
support to these young students!


